
 

Notice of Plan Update 
Jefferson County Drainage District No. 6 (DD6)  

Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 
 
 
The public is invited to a meeting where DD6 will present an overview of a planning process that 

has taken place by the District to update DD6’ current Hazard Mitigation Plan.  This planning process 
will lead to an updated plan of action to reduce the long-term impacts of flooding that impact citizens 
residing in the DD6 planning area and other hazards that impact DD6 owned facilities.  Members of the 
public are encouraged to attend, especially those with property located in flood-prone areas.   

 
This meeting will be held on November 9, 2021 at 5 PM, at DD6 Administration Offices located at: 
 
6550 Walden Road 
Beaumont, TX  77707-5510 
 
 
The plan update is required by the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) for DD6 to 

remain eligible for certain types of federal grants. The plan update will provide an overview of natural 
hazards in the District, a summary of past hazard events, and describe how the District recognizes and 
addresses hazards in the development process along with other District functions.  The actions identified 
in this plan are intended to help protect the citizens, property, and natural environment throughout the 
District.  Members of the public will be encouraged to comment on the draft plan update as it 
progresses.  

 
     Once the plan update is complete, the final hazard mitigation plan will be presented to the DD6 
Board for adoption later this year.  Any additional public meetings will be scheduled before then to 
present the draft recommendations and request additional comment from interested citizens. 
 

Questions about the plan should be directed to Mitigation Plan Consultant, JSWA at 
kthatcher@rstarmail.com.   You can also contact Karen J. Stewart at (409) 842-1818. 
  


